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Stacey Teale 
Corporate Officer 
Direct Line: 0151 643 5380 
Email: foirequests.nhswirralccg@nhs.net  
 

Date: 8th May 2019 
 
Name: Marion Dakin 
Email: request-573655-089bdadb@whatdotheyknow.com  
Our Ref: ID1406 
  

Dear Ms Dakin, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request  
 
Thank you for your request for information made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
which was received into this office on 2nd May 2019. 
 
You Asked for: 
 

1. How many hospices do you allocate grant funding to as a CCG? (these may be within 
your geographical area or they provide services to your area) 

 
2. What grant funding (£000’s) have individual hospices been allocated in this financial year 

(2019/2020)? 
 

3. Is the grant funding for any hospice in the current year 2019/20 a change when 
compared to the previous year 2018/19? (No, stayed the same, Yes an increase of 
approximately xx% or Yes a decrease of approximately xx%) 

 
4. Approximately what is the population size served by your CCG? 

 
 
Our Response: 
 

1. Two. 
 

2. £2,226.  
 

3. Yes, there has been a national uplift as per the guidance percentage 
(https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/preparing-for-2019-20-operational-planning-and-
contracting-annex-f/). 
 

4. 337,000. 
 
 
We hope this information is useful, however if you require any further information please do not 
hesitate to contact a member of the Corporate Affairs Team (contact details at the top of this 
letter) 
 

Yours sincerely 
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Paul Edwards 
Director of Corporate Affairs 
NHS Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re- Use of Information  

Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will be 
subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Wirral Clinical 
Commissioning Group. The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or 
organisation, as indicated on the information itself. 

You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial research or private study 
purposes. The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception in 
copyright law, such as news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing the 
information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the 
copyright owner. 

For information where the copyright is owned by Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group please e-mail 
foirequests.nhswirralccg@nhs.net to request a reuse licence. 

For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation you must apply to the 
copyright owner to obtain their permission. 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx

